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Clothing  
• Do you know that the majority of microplastics from textiles are released during the first few washes? Reduce the 

environmental impact of your clothing by donating it to a good cause. Bring in your unwanted gently used clothing. 
It will be distributed to community members in need. Look for the donation boxes around the school. 

 
Drama 

• Attention Drama Club! We have a rehearsal today after school. Make sure to continue to check the Google 
Classroom and group chat for all the info! Can’t wait to see you there! 

 
Exams 

• Any student with an IEP who would like to write any of their exams in AR or the library must come to room 102 to 
sign up before January 17th with Ms. Delaney or Ms. Longley.  

 
Hockey 

• The Varsity Boys Hockey team faced off against a well-matched McLaughlin team yesterday. The Rebels skated 
hard and played an awesome passing game. By the time the whistle blew the Rebels had netted 6 goals to win 6-1. 
Next stop: Courtice on Thursday. Go Rebels!!!  

 
Library 

• It’s that time of year again when all library books must be returned to the shelves! If you have one or more of our 
books, please, please, please return it this week. Need to read? If you absolutely must have a book to read over the 
exam period, come to the library to sign out one of our White Pine novels. 

 
Music 

• Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble WILL have their regular rehearsals today after school and this 
evening, however, we will have an earlier finish time. Please check your Google Classroom for more information 
and make appropriate arrangements. Music Council members, if you missed last Friday’s meeting, please have a 
look at the minutes posted in the Google classroom. On Thursday, February 13th, we will be hosting our third café 
talent night of the year, and we would LOVE for you to be involved! Audition sing ups for this fantastic night of music 
will be on the music room windows beginning tomorrow, January 14th.  

 
Soul Food 

• Soul Food is meeting today at lunch in room 146. Join us as we study through the book of John.  
 
Student Council 

• Attention all students! Student Council is hosting a semi-formal dance on. Tickets must be purchased by February 
17 by 3 pm. and behaviour contracts must be signed and returned by February 17 as well. Contracts are available 
for PPHS students and guests outside room 232 and at the main office. Come dressed to impress and dance the 
night away with your fellow staff and students! 

 
Volleyball 

• Updated playoff schedules are now posted in the intramural showcase located in the hall between gyms AB and C.  


